Dear patients, parents, and friends:

For the past 36 years I have had the privilege of providing orthodontic care here in Orange County. I have met with and treated so many wonderful individuals and families over that time. I have decided it is time for me to move into retirement and pursue some new interests. I feel honored and blessed to have provided your orthodontic care, and have enjoyed working with you, as well as my wonderful staff. You have all helped make my professional career very enjoyable and rewarding.

While this marks the end of an era for me, I am delighted to announce that I have chosen a highly skilled and dedicated orthodontist, Dr. Andrew Taylor, to take over the care of our patients. Dr. Taylor and I have been working together for some time now and I have found that he is an exceptional professional who shares my commitment to providing the highest quality orthodontic care. Most of you are now quite familiar with Dr. Taylor and have already experienced his expertise and passion for our field. I am confident that he will continue to provide your care with the same level of excellence you have come to expect from our practice.

Dr. Taylor brings fresh ideas and a modern perspective, and I am excited about the positive impact he will have on the future of orthodontic care in our community. During our time together I have come to value his skill with the latest techniques and technology, attention to detail, excellent communication, and experience as both an orthodontist and general dentist. He is dedicated to building on the legacy of compassionate and personalized care that has been our hallmark. Our wonderful staff is continuing with Dr. Taylor and I feel the future of our practice is bright!

In the near future, we will be updating our website and print materials to reflect the latest information about Dr. Taylor and the practice, ensuring that you have easy access to details about his expertise, approach to care, and continued commitment to exceptional orthodontic services. Stay tuned for the unveiling of our updated materials as we embark on this new chapter together! Please continue to contact the office in the current manner for scheduling, etc.

Thank you again for helping to make my career so rewarding. I wish you all the best wherever life may take you. As for me, I think you can probably guess what my closing line will be as I exit the practice. "Gone Fishing"!

Best regards,

Dr. James Meeks